
 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home! So appreciated by all of us!!  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trish Bews 

January 16 

 

Due to Covid, we were 

unable to celebrate, 

but we will make it up 

to you, Trish!! 

 

___________________ 

 

 

We enjoyed watching 

the children playing in 

the snow outside the 

Activity Room window. 

Thank you, Melanie for 

bring them!  We are 

looking forward to 

when the children can 

visit inside again! 

 

___________________ 

 

 

Stay safe out there!! 

 
 

  

NOTICEBOARD 
 

New Residents: 

 

A very warm welcome to: 

Mrs. Irene Gizen 

 

We hope that you enjoy 

your time here! 

 

 

New Hire: 

We are pleased to 

announce that Mandy 

Lavallee from Leader has 

been hired as Activity 

Director/Administrative 

Assistant.  She will be 

starting February 1st!  We 

can’t wait! 

 

 

A big thank you to 

the Eatonia Lions 

Club for helping 

realize Lloyd 

Martin’s dream… 

Stay tuned!   

Its going to be 

spectacular!! 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our volunteers! 

• Linda Radies for calling Bingo 

• Artur Zbercha for doing exercises 

on the weekend and helping 

Linda with Bingo 

• Marie Smith and Janine Specht 

for everything you do! 

• Ann Davey (Lutheran Church), 

Annette Palmer (Catholic Church) 

and Marie Smith (United Church) 

for providing Church services. 

• AND to anyone we 

missed…THANKS! 

 

 

Eatonia Oasis Living 

1-306-967-2447 

eol@sasktel.net 

Hello, all! 

It was a quiet month at EOL.  With the rising 

cases in the area, visitation was reduced, 

and volunteers were put on hold.   

We had a bit of a scare with routine testing 

showing positive cases amongst the 

residents and staff!  We completely shut 

down visitation and had the residents stay 

in their rooms.  It was difficult at times, but 

that is behind us now, as all the residents 

have tested negative!  

Visitation will slowly open up, and we will 

continue to be vigilant. 

We thank everyone for understanding the 

changes that had to be made to keep our 

residents safe. 

 

 

You are never too old to set another goal 
or to dream a new dream. 

 
– C.S. Lewis 

Eatonia Oasis Living Newsletter 
February 2022 

Visitation is at Level 1 Family Presence.  
This means each resident can have two 
designated visitors, one at a time.   
 
Please call if you have any questions!! 


